Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Florida Polytechnic University
RFQ 22-012 Student Housing Development Project

Florida Polytechnic University (hereinafter referred to as the University) is soliciting responses from qualified firms to a Request for Qualifications(“RFQ”) for a Student Housing Development Project. This project will be to develop a new on campus student residence facilities at FLORIDA POLYTECHNIC UNIVERSITY located in Lakeland, Florida and potential refinancing of an existing residence hall. Carefully review this RFQ. This RFQ contains statements, descriptions, and analysis of Florida Polytechnic University’s campus, the current housing market, and other project background information. Such statements, descriptions and analysis are for informational purposes only. The University does not guarantee or represent and warrant the completeness or accuracy of such information, and any Respondent should complete its own due diligence with respect to such information. IMPORTANT NOTICE: Response to this RFQ (Stage 1) is a requirement for participating in the Stage 2 Invitation to Negotiate (ITN) for the Student Housing Development Project Response Submission and Deadline: Responses to Stage 1, RFQ 22-012, need to be submitted electronically to the Procurement Facilitator no later than 4:00 p.m., Tuesday, March 14, 2022. Any questions concerning this RFQ should be directed in writing to the Procurement Facilitator (procurement@floridapoly.edu) no later than March 1, 2022, 4:00 p.m. ET. Responses for Stage 1, RFQ 22-012, must be delivered to the University electronically following the procedure described in this document. All information including submittal instructions can be found at: https://floridapoly.edu/procurement/solicitations.php.
